Julie Cross

From: I

Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 8:25 AM
To: Yolo County 2021 Redistricting
Subject: RE: *NEW SUBMISSION* 2021 Redistricting Comment

Yolo County Advisor Redistricting Commission,

My comments concerns district 1. | strongly support maintaining the current district 1 boundaries. | am a
resident of Clarksburg; | clearly support maintaining our long-time relationship with the city of West
Sacramento. | have included my points of support in maintaining the status quo. 1. We have been associated
with our cousin, West Sacramento since the 1930s 2. Jefferson Blvd is the link that binds us together. 3. 40+%
of our students in our local school’s come from West Sacramento, the residence of Davis will never match that
number of students within our schools . 4. St Joseph Catholic Church has a strong affiliation with the residence
of West Sacramento. 5. Many residences supports many of the West Sacramento community organizations,
Rotary, Meals on Wheels, Yolo County Children’s Alliance, Project Roomkey. 6. In turn many West Sacramento
residence support our local community, Winery’s, 1883 Clarksburg School House Project, Rotary, local small
businesses, Reclamation districts, these businesses and organization would be ignored by the City of Davis and
by political representation.

In conclusion, the small community of Clarksburg would be overshadowed and placed in a position of
subservient obedience to the City of Davis, we would be forgotten, ignored and our voice would be silenced.

| ask the committee to uphold and continue our long-time positive relationship with our cousins, West
Sacramento.

Respectfully,






